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ALLEN BARBY

THE SOUTH FORTY INC
P O BOX 446

LAVERNE OK 73848

RE: LEASE: SHURTLEFF 2-156
LEGAL: 3950°'FSL-1331'FEL 15-34-22W
COUNTY: CLARK
API NO: 15025214470000

Dear Mr. Barby:

This letter is to inform you that you have been granted an extension of time in which to close the
drilling pits associated with the drilling of the Shurtleff 2-15 well.

The original 365 days for closure expired March 7, 2009. This extension will expire August 15,
2009. We urge you to make every effort to close these pits within this time frame. In the event

“there is water standing in these pits, please dewater and dispose of fluids in an authorized
disposal facility to expedite closure. Extension of this time frame automatically extends the time
period for filing the Closure of Surface Pit form.

Failure to close the pit or request an additional extension prior to the expiration date may result
in a fine in accordance with K.A.R. 82-3-602(a). An additional extension will only be granted for
good cause and after K.C.C. field staff has made an inspection of the site. Should field staff
discover that said pit has been closed before the date of extension request, an administrative
penalty may be assessed to you through K.C.C. invoice.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Jonelle Rains at (316)
337-6226. .

Very sincerely yours,

Lylms

Doug
Director

cc: Jonelle Rains
District # 1
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THE SOUTH FORTY INC.
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KANSAS CORPORATION COMMISSION
FINNEY STATE OFFICE BUILDING

130 S MARKET RM 2078

WICHITA, KS 67202-3802

MAY 13, 2009
[SORY 2149000 ¢
RE: NOTICE OF VIOLATION- 82-3-602
SHURTLEFF 2-15
SEC 15-34S-22wW
CLARK COUNTY KANSAS

DEAR MRS FLAHARTY,

WE DID COMPLETE THE ABOVE REFERENCED WELL; HOWEVER WE DETERMINED THAT WE WOULD
POSSIBLY NEED THE PIT FOR A WORK OVER PROCEDURE. WE FEEL THAT WE NEED TO CLOSE THIS PIT AT
THIS TIME. HOWEVER THE WEATHER IS NOT AS COOPERATIVE. WE WOQULD LIKE AN EXTENTION IN

ORDER FOR THE PIT TO DRY SO THAT WE CAN CLOSE IT PROPERLY. WE HAVE OUR PIT CLOSURE FORM
READY TO SEND.

THANK YOU

ALLEN BARBY
PRESIDENT



